
 

Friends of Calmore Infant School, 
Calmore Infant School, Calmore Drive, Calmore, Southampton, SO40 2ZZ 

Email: fcis@calmore-inf.hants.sch.uk 

Winter Fayre 

Friday 24th November 2023 2.30pm – 4.30pm 

 

Friends of Calmore Infant School will be hosting out Winter Fayre and we hope this to be a great 
afternoon.  We are busy planning some fabulous stalls for you all to enjoy.  It would be a lovely 
event for everyone, so please save the date and invite your family and friends to come along.  We 
have so many things that we would like to raise funds for, for all our children to enjoy, so your 
support is greatly appreciated. 

 

Donations 

The Fayre wouldn’t be as successful as it is without your donations.  This year we are offering the 
children a non-uniform day on Friday 10th November 2023, in return of a small donation, as listed 
per year group below (or £1); 

Please can each year group bring in a donation of the following 

 Year R – Bottles 

 Year 1 – Biscuits 

 Year 2 – Chocolates 

All donations will be collected at the school gate of the morning of Friday 10th November. 

We are also asking for donations of Jolly Jam Jars – these will be used for a game.  Please fill a 
clean jam jar with wrapped sweets, craft items, marbles or anything you might like to win.  Feel free 
to decorate your jam jars as you wish. 

 

Helpers needed 

This is one of our biggest fundraising events we run and we rely on parents and friends of the 
school to help make it a success.  There are plenty of opportunities to help on the day including 
setting up while the children are at school, running a stall from 2.30pm until 3.30pm or 3.30pm until 
4.30pm and helping to pack everything away after 4.30pm. 

If you are interested in helping, please complete our Volunteers Form below and return it to the 
school office.  Alternatively, please email us at FCIS@calmore-inf.hants.sch.uk 

 

Any help you can give is greatly appreciated. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you all at the fayre. 

Kind regards 

Friends of Calmore Infant School 
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Friends of Calmore Infant School, 
Calmore Infant School, Calmore Drive, Calmore, Southampton, SO40 2ZZ 

Email: fcis@calmore-inf.hants.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Winter Fayre – VOLUNTEERS FORM – Friday 24th November 2023 

Thank you for offering to help at the Winter Fayre. 

Please return to the school office FAO: Friends of Calmore Infant School or Email fcis@calmore-
inf.hants.sch.uk no later than Friday 17th November 2023 

 

Name 
 
 

 

Child’s Name 
 

 

Class 
 

 Relationship to 
child 

 

Email address 
 

 

Contact Number 
 

 

What can you help with? (Please tick which one you can help with) 

Collecting 
donations on 10th 
November 
8.20am – 8.45 am 

 Running a stall 
2.30pm – 3.30pm 

 

Organising 
donations 
On 10th November  
8.45am onwards 

 Running a stall 
3.30pm – 4.30pm 

 

Set up 
12.45pm – 2.30pm 

 Helping to pack up 
4.30pm – 5.30pm 
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